Republic of the Philippines
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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MS. SALLY R.
DELA CRUZ, FORMERLY HIRED UNDER CONTRACT OF
SERVICE AT THE BUDGET DIVISION

DATE : June 22, 2023

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for MS. SALLY R. DELA
CRUZ, formerly hired under contract of service at the Budget Division, who is currently
admitted at the National Kidney and Transplant Institute (NKTI), East Avenue, Diliman,

Quezon City, due to complication caused by chronic kidney disease.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated. Please entrust your
contributions to her niece, Ms. Grace D. Huesca of Planning and Programming Division.

Thank you and God Bless.
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